
 

This week in Beech Class… 

English 

We have spent a lot of time this week working 

on our presentation. We have discussed how 

writing is about communication and the  

importance of people being able to read our 

handwriting. We then spent three sessions 

writing our Stone Age Boy stories. The children 

showed a lot of perseverance and concentra-

tion. 

Maths 

We have continued to look at multiplication and 

division, this time exchanging  tens for ones and 

we have looked at dividing with remainders.  

The children will find this work much easier 

with a good recall of their times tables. In class 

we have been doing TT Rockstars, but children 

should also be learning their 3s, 4s, and 8s at 

home. 

PE 

This week the children had their first  cricket 

session with Ed from Surrey Cricket Club—

Chance to Shine.  They played some fun games 

learning to run, turn, throw and catch. 

Music 

In Mrs Meyer’s music lessons, the children have 

been playing glockenspiels and learning about 

‘timbre’. It was interesting to see that the  

children could easily recognise each other’s 

voices even when they couldn’t see them. In 

Primary Robins, we have been singing some 

absolute classics, including Chitty Chitty Bang 

Bang and Castle on a Cloud . 

Home Connect letters have gone out this week 

so that parents can keep track of children’s 

progress on Accelerated Reader 

Email: admin@ongar-place.surrey.sch.uk  Phone: 01932842785  Web: www.ongar-place.surrey.sch.uk 

Top: 

Penelope writing her Stone Age Boy story. 

Above: 

Primary Robins with Pimlico Opera.. 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Albert is this week’s star. 

He has applied himself in lessons, particularly English. 

He has politely asked for help when he needed it and 

reacted well to feedback. 


